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BOROUGH RECEIVED TEN RECEPTACLES THROUGH CLEAN 
COMMUNITIES

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Borough of 
Woodbine, in partnership with the County of Cape May, will be adding an 
additional ten trash and recycling receptacles to its streetscape enhancements. 

The funding for these containers was obtained through the Clean Communities 
Program.

“I would like to especially thank the Cape May County Department of Public 
Works and especially Nancy Mauro of the County Engineer’s office for 
proactively choosing Woodbine as the recipient of these containers. They are a 
much appreciated addition to our streetscape initiative and will be an attractive 
enhancement to the area,” added Mayor Pikolycky.


